3356 North San Marcos Place, Suite 107, Chandler, Arizona 85225-7176

M Fﬁ M. Fiom @ssociates, Inc. - Global Compliance Center
www.mflom.com general@mflom.com (480) 926-3100, FAX: 926-3598

March 2nd, 2001

Federal Communications Commission,
Via Electronic Filing

Attention: Steve Dayhoff

Applicant: KENWOOD COMMUNICATIONS CORP.

Equipment: FCC ID: ALH31103110 (Model TKR-750-1)
EA98738 Corr. 18247 '

Steve:

This 1is further to your abovenoted correspondence and con-
versation with our Chief Technician, Doug Noble clarifying
your request. In reply:

1. We agree..MPE measurement data should not have been ident-
ical to those submitted previously. Someone here ‘'goofed'.
The proper data is attached and is based on repeat of test.

2. The latest MPE Test Data are for satisfying occupational/
controlled exposure requirements and should apply to repeaters
configured as base stations. (Please see, for example, the
Applicant's FCC ID: ALH31112110 Grant Date 02/21/2001.)

The Instructions to Users and Installers has already been
sent to you showing the minimum safe separation distance
as 60cm.

We believe the attached and foregoing now - completes your
requirements and that the Applicant will be issued the Grant
A,S.A.P.

MORTON FLOM, P. Eng.

mf ;mgf : : :
cc: J.Berger @ Kenwood via e-mail plus 2 attachments.




